Chris Kehoe

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Patrick Bell <patrick@croninengineering.net>

Tuesday, November 23, 2021 9:40 AM

Chris Kehoe

Jim Annicchiarico

Request to Adjourn Pomona Development, LLC Project until January 2022 Meeting

Hi Chris,

Please find this email as our request to adjourn the Ponoma Development, LLC Project until the January 2022 Planning
Board Meeting as the applicant continues to work towards securing an easement to tie into the existing sewer main on

the properties of Fox Hill Road.

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Jim or myself.

Thanks,
Patrick

Patrick M. Bell, PE

Cronin Engineering, PE

39 Arlo Lane

Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567
(P) 914-736-3664 ex. 203
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